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MAY SHE REST IN PEACE:  

Lynelle Rose Hair Shirt (St. Francis Region Associate) who died on August 16, 2023.  She was 

69 years young and a resident of Rosebud, SD.  Attached is a beautiful tribute to her legacy.   

 

OTHER PRAYER REQUEST: 

Dick Brewer, Denver Associate, who moved to Pine Ridge, SD, several years ago.  Dick is now 

ill and could use prayers.    

 

INVITATION TO A DISCUSSION ON HOMELESSNESS: 

Attached is a flyer I received from The Women’s Homelessness Initiative (WHI) inviting 

participation in an intergenerational information sharing and discussion around homelessness for 

older adults and young adults. Sacred Heart Community is contributing $1,000 to this event which 

will take place on October 20, 2023, 9:00 am to 2:00 pm at Montview Presbyterian Church, 1980 

Dahlia St, Denver, CO 80220 . Email WHI’s director, Diana Flahive flahive@flahive.us, if you’re 

interested in participating in this meaningful conversation and call to action.  Sr. Sue Artone-Fricke 

 

FRANCISCAN CONTEMPLATIVE PRAYER: 

It’s Fall Y’All.  Sr. Liz Fuhr is starting up her monthly (third Tuesday) Franciscan Contemplative 

Prayer session.  This year’s theme is Season of Creation 2023.  The first session is Tuesday, 

September 19, 2023, 5:00 pm simple meal (optional), 6:00-7:30 pm prayer.    All are welcome 

to attend in person (5314 Columbine Road, Denver, CO), ZOOM, or telephone.  More information 

and to RSVP, contact Sr. Liz Fuhr, 720-448-4818, mefuhr@franciscanway.org 

 

SR. SUE ARTONE-FRICKE’S TRAVELS: 

September 25-29  St. Louis for RCRI Conference  

October 5-28  Brazil for pre-general chapter  
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